RED



HUGH L. CAREY

## EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT OFFICE OF GENERAL SERVICES

TOWER BUILDING EMPIRE STATE PLAZA ALBANY, N. Y. 12242 JAMES C. O'SHEA

November 19, 1976

Mr. James Preston
Director
Division of Lands and Forests
Department of Environmental
Conservation
50 Wolf Road
Albany, New York

Dear Mr. Preston:

Thank you for your November 12, 1976 letter regarding the availability of "moon tree" seedlings for future planting at the Empire State Plaza. This sounds like an excellent idea and we will be pleased to participate in the program.

I am sure you recognize that there are a number of technical details that would require resolution and I have asked our Supervisor of Public Buildings Landscaping, Mr. Nicholas Vitillo, to get in touch with you directly to begin any necessary dialogue.

Sincerely,

James C. O'Shea

Agra V